
34th Interuniversity Mathematical
Sciences Research Seminar (SIDIM)

March 1 and 2, 2019
University of Puerto Rico at Humacao

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS

The  Organizing  Committee  of  the  34th Interuniversity  Mathematical  Sciences
Research Seminar (SIDIM) to be held on March 1st and 2nd, 2019 at the University of
Puerto Rico in Humacao, invites interested parties to submit abstracts for presentations,
posters or mini symposium.  The 2019 SIDIM will be dedicated to the memory of our
colleague  Dr.  Francis  Castro,  a  very  prominent Puerto  Rican mathematician  that
passed away recently, and who distinguished himself for his contributions in exponential
sums and L-functions over finite fields. The three plenary talks and several  parallel
sessions on the afternoon of Friday March 1, will be on topics related to Francis's work
and collaborations. On Saturday March 2 we will have as usual parallel sessions on
different  topics  in  Mathematics,  Applied  Mathematics,  Statistics,  Computer  Science,
Financial  Mathematics,  Mathematical  Education and related areas.  Abstracts will  be
evaluated and organized according to the following categories:

 original  results being presented at the SIDIM and/or results published elsewhere
recently. Please indicate whether or not your submission is for the special session
on Friday.

 Novel exposition and/or applications of known research results.
 Work on curricular development and/or assessment.

How to submit abstracts: Abstracts (around 300 words in length) for presentations or
posters will be received in plain text or LaTeX (preferred), or MS Word formats. These
should  be  submitted  by  email  to  sidimcp@gmail.com.  Please  visit
http://sidim.uprh.edu/ for further information (templates) on preparing an abstract and
registration. Abstracts of potential speakers or presenters that do not register will
not be consideredfor presentations.

Proposals for  mini-symposium: Those participants interested in organizing a  mini-
symposium should submit a proposal to the SIDIM Committee by no later than the due
date listed below. Proposals should be submitted by email to sidimcp@gmail.com.
Please  visit  http://sidim.uprh.edu/ for  further  information  on  preparing  a   mini-
symposium proposal  and for  registration.  Abstracts  of  mini-symposium speakers
that do not register will not be consider for presentations.

Deadlines:  All  abstracts  and  mini-symposium proposals  must  be  submitted  on  or
before January 18, 2019 to be evaluated for presentation.

Additional Information:  Information about registration, exhibit booths, advertisements,
and payments can be accessed through the SIDIM Permanent Committee website at
http://sidim.uprh.edu/.
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